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16th July 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
As the term draws to an end, I am writing to inform you of the measures that we will be putting into 
place in order to fully open the school in September. This information is based on current 
government guidance and is subject to change.  It is my hope that this information will answer 
some of the questions that you may have and reassure you that, as always, we will be doing our 
very best for the children at St Joseph’s. Throughout this time our priority has been and will 
continue to be, the safety of our children and staff. 
 
As we return to school in September, we need your support by adhering to social distancing 
requirements and to follow the guidance that we are providing.  
 
Should you have any questions or worries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
In the meantime, from all of the Staff at St Joseph’s we wish you a great summer and look forward 
to seeing you all in September.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Clare Howells  
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